NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXIGO

August 23, 1955

Mr. A. Be MQB
Sedan, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hughest

We will not be able to approve the Notice of Intention to
Drill on your #1 Seward well in Section 19-208=9W until we
have received a surveyorts plat locating the well, We also
note that you have not indicated that you intend to run
surface casing. As this i1s a requirement under our Rules
and Regulations I would suggest that you re-submit Notice
of Intention to Drill indicating size of pips you intend to
use and the approximate depth of both the surface pipo and
the precduction string,.

Yours very truly |

Emery C. Arnold =
Supervisor, District ]

ECAtks



